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Call for papers

Digital Play and Technologies in the Early Years
Digital play and technologies are increasingly recognised as significant aspects of young children’s experiences and participation in contemporary, post-industrialised communities.  As a consequence, many countries have begun to grapple with the pedagogical and curriculum implications associated with integrating digital play and technologies into early years provision. This special issue will engage explicitly with the range of issues and implications associated with digital play and technologies in the early years. For example, what do contemporary understandings and definitions of digital play suggest about appropriate provision and practices in early childhood settings? How do parents and families understand digital play and what do these understandings suggest for children’s learning in contemporary times? What do children enjoy and value about digital play? What is the role of technologies in predominantly play-based approaches to learning and curriculum provision? What balance of digital play and technological activity is sought in early childhood settings compared to the provision of more traditional experiences?  
We welcome the submission of papers with a research focus on understanding/explaining/defining the concept of digital play; stakeholder perspectives/experiences of digital play in the early years; educator provision of technologies in early years settings; and/or the integration of technologies with existing curriculum provision. We are interested in papers from a wide range of cultural contexts, using a variety of theoretical and conceptual frameworks and employing both qualitative and quantitative methods. 

Articles can be up to 7000 words in length, including references and tables. It is planned to include these papers in the June 2016 issue of the journal. Please email your abstract (up to 500 words) to the Guest Editors by 15th September 2015. The submission date for full papers will be 1st December 2015. All papers will be blind peer-reviewed. 
Manuscripts for Early Years – An International Research Journal are submitted online at the ScholarOne Manuscripts site: http://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/ceye Instructions for Authors can be found on the journal website: http://www.tandf.co.uk/journals/carfax/09575146.html 

If you have any queries, please contact one of the Special Issue editors:
Christine Stephen: University of Stirling (christine.stephen@stir.ac.uk)

Susan Edwards: Australian Catholic University (suzy.edwards@acu.edu.au)
